Nofice

The Planning Commission (P() Meeting
for Wednesday, June 25th,2025
has been (ancelled.

Next scheduled meefing is
July 9th , 2025

Thank Yollg 2 |
Jim Minnick¢/Director oi

Planning & Development Services

Questions: Please contact Imperial County Planning & Development Services at (442) 265-1736.




